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CITY OF TUCKER 
 

ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM #1 FORM 

 
ITB #2024-006 

DOWNTOWN PARKING LOT RESURFACING 

Upon receipt, please print and add to your proposal. 

I hereby acknowledge receipt of the supplement pertaining to the 
above referenced bid. 

 

COMPANY NAME:            

CONTACT PERSON:            

ADDRESS:             

CITY:        STATE:   ZIP:     

PHONE:        FAX:       

EMAIL ADDRESS:            

              

SIGNATURE      DATE 
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 QUESTION ANSWER 
1 Can Line Item #9 be substituted with 

green paint instead of green 
thermoplastic? 

No, the contract calls for green thermoplastic. 

2 Will you allow the use of Liquid 
Anti-Strip Additive in place of 
Hydrated Lime per the attached 
GDOT Bulletin? 

No, hydrated lime will be used in the hot mix. 

3 Is the contractor removing and 
replacing the 2 bollards in the 
parking lot? 

No, the bollards are to remain in place the 
contractor will need to perform hand work to 
repave around them. 

4 Will the city remove the powerline 
pole wire supports before paving? If 
not how would you like to proceed 
with those wires that are anchored 
into the asphalt? 

No, the pole and guide lines are to remain. The 
contractor will need to perform handwork to 
repave this area. 

5 There are around 6 concrete parking 
bumpers missing on the northern 
corner of the parking lot. Would the 
city like to address this or should the 
contractor just mill and pave the 
asphalt to the grass there? 

No, the contract does not require replacing the 
curb stops.  Milling/Paving will take asphalt to 
the grass. 

6 Can you provide patch dimensions 
for the smaller lot? 

City staff will assist in identifying and parking 
the areas to be patched prior to the paving 
operations. 

7 What is the thickness of the patches 
in the smaller lot? 

Patches needs to be a minimum of 4 inches in 
depth. 

 

 
 


